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In October, students in 3rd-5th grade 
at Immaculate Conception Elementary 
School gathered for a special Marian 
procession around the neighborhood.

Immaculate Conception Parish is 
celebrating its 75th Jubilee in 2019-20 
and this is the first of many events in 
which our students will participate.

Cover Photo by Alexis Schmitz
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Dear Families, Alumni, and Regis 
Supporters,
A chapter in our Regis story comes to a close as President 
Mark Gobler (Class of ’73) has now formally announced 
his retirement. His last day of employment will be June 
30, 2020.
 
Mark has been hinting and planning for this moment for
almost two years now – always indicating to me how 
important it is to allow time and planning for a seamless 
transition to our next chapter. Now that moment is upon us.
 
Mark became President of Regis Catholic Schools in 
2013. Completing seven years of service as President 
is an arduous, stressful, and often thankless task. I 
know because my own mother did it for Assumption 
Catholic Schools. During his years of service, Mark has 
been regularly and visibly present in our school buildings, 
our parishes, our liturgies, and our extracurricular events. 
He has brought his knack for noticing talents in our 
employees and encouraging ongoing development. He 
has left us with many talented “prospects” among our 
staff who are capable of serving in bigger and better 
ways. Thank you, Mark!
 
I have spent many hours praying, consulting, and 
discerning about the best path forward. Our Regis 
Central Office will be noticeably different when we 
begin the 2020-21 school year. In many ways, this chapter 
change in our Regis story feels as dramatic as the end of 

Act One of a play. The curtain is closing, and our team 
will be bustling about to prepare for the entrance of 
new characters and new scenery. We will definitely be 
looking to you, our stakeholders, to join us as we form 
search committees and do our hiring.
 
However, just like in a play, you do not necessarily leave 
the set exactly as is when you make a transition to the 
next Act. In the weeks ahead, it is not a given that we just 
post vacant positions and hire. First, we need step back 
to look at the whole structure, asking where we are in our 
Regis story and what roles any new characters will need 
to play. It is quite possible we will do some restructuring 
and reorganizing.
 
To that purpose, we are placing Kelly Mechelke into an 
interim supervisory role in our Central Office. She will 
lead a review of our system’s needs, our various roles and 
goals, our job descriptions, our organizational structure, 
and our team chemistry. She has been a proven team 
builder in our system and will be a great asset during this 
time of transition. Mark, myself, and others are there, of 
course, to support her in this important task.
 
There will be added support from the soon-to-be formed 
Management Committee. This will be a small group of 
confidential advisors chosen from you our stakeholders. 
In addition to listening to their recommendations for the 
transition we presently face, we also hope to receive 
regular counsel from them and accountability in the 
month-to-month business operations of Regis Catholic 
Schools. This is an area of need identified by our 
third-party investigation, and reaffirmed by our Finance 
Council, Education Commission, and Pastors.
 
Here at Regis Catholic Schools, Our Core Values include 
living our faith, accepting responsibility, and achieving 
excellence. I am so proud of the ways we have grown in 
our Catholic identity and our academic excellence. I love 
and admire our staff. For their sake and yours, we need to 
take this serious look at how responsible and excellent we 
are on the managerial side of things. Please pray often for 
us this winter as we examine ourselves and consider how 
we can live out Our Core Values with renewed vigor.
 
We are deeply grateful to Mark and to all those who have 
played their parts during the course of our amazing Regis 
story – including each of you. Like any good play, there
is sometimes drama, including joys and struggles and 
lessons learned along the way. With your help and 
support, we will ensure that the parts of our story that 
are yet to be told are even more amazing.
 
Thank you!

Fr. Derek Sakowski
Dean, Eau Claire Deanery

Report from the Dean  
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Report from the President

Greetings!
I have been blessed in so many ways in my life and 
I can trace it all back to being raised by loving and 
supportive parents. I appreciate the 
sacrifices they made to send myself and 
my five younger siblings to St. Patrick’s 
School and Regis High School. My 
experiences at those schools instilled a 
value system in me that became the basis 
of the servant leadership and core values 
to which I practice throughout my life’s 
journey.

Overachieving is a good thing and I did 
that as I found my best friend and spouse 
of 40 years. Thus, with Sandy’s support 
and reflective prayer, I take this
opportunity to announce to our alumni 
and supporters my retirement as 
President of Regis Catholic Schools 
effective June 30, 2020. I am fortunate 
to finish my 39 year career in education in the Catholic 
school system that had such a big impact on my life.

I obviously have a number of people besides my parents, 
wife, and my three daughters to thank. However, the
list is long and I will have plenty of time to thank them 
personally. I would like to acknowledge the Benedictine 

Sisters, Diocesan Priests, and lay staff from my days at 
St. Pat’s and Regis who blended the proper amount of 

discipline and compassion, along with the 
academics throughout my formative years.  

The timing of this announcement is 
strategic as to allow ample time for Regis 
Catholic Schools to start the process of 
hiring my successor. I know it will be a 
comprehensive search that will include 
many of our Regis Catholic Schools 
stakeholders.

Please know my appreciation for the 
alumni, friends, and families who continue 
to support our schools cannot be 
measured.

In the Spirit of the Lord,

  
Mark Gobler ’73
President



2018-2019 Financial Report
Revenue
Net Tuition and Fees              $3,682,597 

Parish Support                1,442,789 

Donations, Foundation, Fundraising               1,197,868 

Other | Food Service, Athletic, Scrip (NET)                   747,113

Child Care (NET)                   75,677  

	 	 						TOTAL REVENUE              $7,146,043 

Expenses
Wages and Benefits              $5,049,176

Educational and Related Activities               1,194,402

Building, Repairs, Utilities, Maintenance, Depreciation               531,458

Building Use Agreements               258,157

General Operational, In-Service, Fundraising               298,693

Debt and Interest Payments               7,061

TOTAL EXPENSES             $7,338,947

NET PROFIT (LOSS)             ($192,904) 
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ACT Scores

REGIS STATE 

23.3 20.3

REGIS STATE 

22.9 19.4

REGIS STATE 

23.1 20.2

REGIS STATE 

23.0 20.4

REGIS STATE 

23.6 20.6

Graduation 
Year
2019

Enrollment & Academic Report

Middle & High 
Schools

184

193

95 Child Development

135

Child Development Center

106

101

222

Elementary 
Schools

Child Development 
Centers
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Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

*Matching Gifts*Matching Gifts

Supporting Parish 
Society
Thank you for making 
Catholic education 
affordable!
Immaculate Conception Parish

Newman Parish

Sacred Heart of Jesus -
 St. Patrick Parish

St. James the Greater Parish

St. Mary’s Parish

St. Olaf Parish

Bishop John Paul
Founders Society
$10,000-$50,000
Bill & Deb Bowe

Dr. Todd & Tammie Hehli

Dr. Anton & Mary Kidess

Penalee Miller
     In Memory of Jerome Miller

Erich & Nicole Multhauf
     *Multahuf Foundation

In Memory of Cary Osborn

Ronald Risler

Dr. Chris & Tary Tornehl

D.G. Wogernese

Benedictine Society
$5,000-$9,999
Kurt & Sandy Betcher

Edward Carlson

Greg Kondrasuk 
  *Wells Fargo Matching Gift

John Manning & Catherine Leser

Michael & Brigitte Niedzwiecki

Steve & Patty Palecek

Dr. Bob & Deb Ridenour

Ken & Mary Zagzebski

Principal’s Society
$2,000-$4,999
William Axelrod

Dr. Troy & Corinne Berg

Judine Brey

David & Dr. Susan Cullinan

Phillip & Barbara Fey

Jim & Jane Gobler 
 *US Bank Matching Gifts

Marcus & Laurel McEllistrem

John & Judy Rice

Greg & Betty Ryberg

Drs. David Schifeling & Joan Hamblin

Paul & Annie Schmidt

Don & Laura Talley

Patrick & Kerry Toutant
 *Piper Jaffray Matching Gift

James & LouTiffany Welter
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Benefactors Society
$1,000-$1,999
Daniel Ballegeer 
  *Intel Matching Gifts

John & Hannah Becker 

In Memory of Earl Benning

Megan Bollman

Anthony & Kristina Bourget

Austin & Jessie Crow

Lucille Dufeck

Dr. Robert Fink

Richard Gannon

Dr. James & Linda Geraghty

Mark & Sandy Gobler

Tony Goodavish 
 *Morgan Stanley Matching Gifts

Christopher & Carol Gorzek

Christy & Joseph A. Heil, Jr.

Ed & Cindy Hofacker

Dr. Larry & Mary Hrubesh

Henrietta Johnson

Roger & Theresa Jordan

Knights of Columbus  
 John F. Kennedy Council #1257

Kevin & Shelley Kosewski

Rose Krumenauer-Lessard

Ryan & Michelle Leis

Merchants Bank

Timothy & Maura Nash

Dirk & Clara Nohre

Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery 
 Associates of Eau Claire

Orgel Wealth Management, LLC

Daniel & Jane Pedersen

Dan & Peg Pichler

Adolph & Jane Pichler

Dr. James & Paula Rice

Steven & Roberta Riesterer

Michol Schofield
 In Memory of Tom Schofield

Michael & Cheri Scobie

Catherine Sykes 
 In Memory of Wayne Sykes, 
 Jim Sykes & Ann Sykes Walter 
Will & Jane Thompson
Bill & Mary Uelmen
Ron Vander Wegen

RCS Foundation Society
$500-$999
Laura Barry

James & Shannon Bauer

Mary Bement

Clifford & Joyce Bowman

Jeff & Katherine Cairns

Brenda Catt

Dan & Peggy Carroll

Greg & Meaghan Clancy
     Classic Picnic Tables

Jane Chase

Catherine Court 
 In Memory of Leo Court

Michael & Susan Court

Larry & Linda Dekan

Dr. Kyle & Tammy Dettbarn

Dave Devney
 DWD Enterprises of EC

Eau Claire Catholic Woman’s Club

Felix & Jacquie Fedie

Kathleen Fisher

Dennis & Arlene Forster

Mike & Judy Friedman 
 Trumpeter Bay Inc.

Scott & Jolene Frey

James & Gloria Ganther

Sandra Giammona

Richard & Alice Goldin

Robert & Kelly Hawker

Drs. William & Vicki Hawn

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

*Matching Gifts
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Gary Henderson
 In Memory of Judy Bye Henderson

Adam & Amanda Highman

Mark Howie

Maxwell Hull

Kyle & Roxanne Johnson 
 *General Mills Matching Gifts 

Steve & Ann Kassing

Dr. Steve & Mary Kapla

Belinda Knochel

Candice Koehn

Gerard & Rosalie Koehn

Kathy Kovell

Craig Koerth

Dr. Steve & Jill Kristo

Dr. Stephen Kurth

Terry & Sally Lee
 In Memory of Vinnie Lee

Raymond & Kathleen Lorenz

Tom & Pat Ludwikoski

Larry & Faith McCaghy
 In Memory of 
 Gene & Betty McCaghy

Larry & Jeanne McFarlane

Charlie Menard

George & Cassandra Moraveck

Dr. Michael Murphy

Jerald & Eileen Nelson

Michael Nerbovig

Northwestern Bank

William & Pam Ogden

Gerald & Bonnie Olson

Fr. Daniel Oudenhoven

Drs. Brad & Teresa Paulsrud 
 Paulsrud Chiropractic, LLC

Regis Bridge Club

Emilio & Blythe Rinaldi

Kevin & Jennifer Roach

Russ & Jean Ryan 
 Certified, Inc.

Drew & Mary Ryberg

Mickey & Kelly Schofield

Mark & Cyndi Seyer

Kathy Spletstoser

State Farm Companies Foundation

Joe & Sandra Statz

John & Angie Stombaugh

Summit Dental Management, S.C. 
 In Memory of Mary K. Hehli 

John Temple

Joe & Becky Vaudreuil

John Wagner

Mark & Ann Weber

Michael West

Dorothy Ann Westermann
 In Memory of Dwight Westerman

Mark Yarrington 
 *Wells Fargo Matching Gifts

Patron’s Society
$250-$499
Charles & Joann Adams

Spencer & Patrice Ahneman

Terry & Mary Allen

Stan & Mary Andrews

Anonymous
    In Honor of Tom & Mary Behling

Drs. Michael & Angela Axelrod

Rebecca Anton

Virginia Bartch

James & Kathleen Bartl

Bill Baxter & Joanie Bush-Baxter
 In Memory of Betty Baxtor

Dr. Ricardo & Jeanne Bayola

Jeremy Bergeron

Marilyn Bergmann

Roger & Maryann Biesterveld

Roberta Bourget

Patrick & Mary Branick

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

*Matching Gifts *Matching Gifts
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Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

*Matching Gifts *Matching Gifts

Barrett Brenner

Michael & Dee Ann Brescia

John Bresina

Patricia Bunk

Keith Casella

Scott & Renee Cassidy

Chippewa Valley Orthopedics and  
 Sports Medicine Clinic

Bruce Coequyt

Pat Cordie

James Deignan

Joalle Dhein

Dorothy Dickoff

Eau Claire Community Foundation

William Eckloff

Ronald & Donna Filter

Hubert Fischer

Audrey Flynn

Michael Flynn

John & Julie Folstad

Leone & Clifford Foss

Tom & Rosie Frank

Dale & Rita Gillett

Scott Gonderzik

Drs. Michael & Helen Gonzaga

Daniel & Connie Goss

Marty & Mary Green

William & Carol Hagmann

Mary Beth Hanson

Neil & Kathy Haselwander

Geogia Hill

Kristen Hofacker 
 *Xcel Energy Matching Gifts

Carl & Rhonda Holmquist

David T. Huber

Dr. Charles & Rebecca Ihle

Steven Jacobs
 In Memory of Susan Bement Jacobs

Donald & Nancy Jolliffe

Timothy Kelly 
 Kelly Heating and Electric, LLC

Dr. William & Marian Klish

Rev. Brian Konopa

Joe & Pam Kozuch

Joseph Krause

Suzanne Kristo

Richard Lecher

Joseph Lippert  
 & Michele Lange Lippert

W. Thomas & Linda London

Michael & Tina Longsdorf

Joe & Mary Lonsdale

Thomas & Danica Lowry

Carol McCann

John & Jeanne McCluskey

Sean & Britt McDonnell
 *Fidelity Charitable Fund

Marjorie McManus

Father William Menzel

William Michels

Michael & Kris Miller

Joseph & Judy Mirr

Tim & Gail Moore

Marten Transport
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Ed & Mary Newman

Virginia Nix

James O’Driscoll

Jim & Lynda Osborn

Dennis & Margaret Pichler

James & Kathy Pinter

Bill & Mary Ann Pozarski

Patricia Radle

Thomas Regez

Margaret Robelia

David & Joan Roubal

Margaret Savelkoul

Francis Schmaltz

Al & Thelma Schmidt

Norman & Joan Schnagl

Dennis & Luanne Shea

Eli Sheets

Bill & Elizabeth Skalitzky

Jeanne Skoug
 In Memory of David Skoug

Mark & Carole Skutley

Virginia Sperry

Arlyn Stertz

Ken & Barbara Stolp

Robert & Lois Stolp

Adam & Allison Thorson

Mary Tomashek

Mike & Shari Vinopal

Patrick & Shelly Vinopal

Dustin Warner

Ray & Julie Warner

Wipfli

David Yarrington
 In Memory of 
 Darlene & Jason Yarrington

Regis Century 
Club Society
$100-$249
Paul & Renee Adler

Edward & Carla Ahneman

Karen Alexander

Jim Anibas

Ron Anibas 

Kenneth Anselment

David & Mary Badger

Donald & Nancy Ballegeer

Steve Barney

Donald & Betty Bauer

Jerome & Sharon Bauer

Leonard Becker

Lisa Bement
     In Memory of Greg Bement

Patrick Bennett

Dawn Benning

August & Kristina Bleske

Jerry & Barb Bloss

Rich Bourget
     Bourget Insurance Agency

Florience, Jane, Tom & Debbie Boyle

Robert & Pamela Brantner

Greg & Christy Brickner 
 *Mayo Clinic Health Systems  
   Matching Gifts 

Mark Brindle

Mark & Carol Brogelman

Todd & Jolene Brost 
 EO Johnson Company

Stuart & Jeanine Brown

Ramona Bulkley

Burger King

Don & Lisa Byrne

Howard & Rita Campbell

Paul & Amy Canfield

Robert & Ann Carroll

Larry & Ann Cartwright

Kenneth Chilson

Bernard & Suzanne Chilson

Joseph & Lisa Ciulla

David & Jean Coatney

Fr. Robert Cook

Michael Cunningham

Dr. Kirk & Cynthia Dahl

John DeMars

Margaret Derksen

Joan DeMars

Michael & Connie Dernbach

Charles & Kathy Derouin

James & Jo Derouin

Mike Deveney

John Dietzler

Patrick Donaldson

Larry & Carol Doyle

John Dietzler

Daniel & Theresa Doughty

Richard & Katherine Duplessie

Greg Durocker

Steve & Shawn Edge

Thomas & Kathleen Edwards

Gary & Jeanne Eide

Kathleen Ertz

Lloyd & Pat Everhart

Mark & Donna Faanes

Dr. Robert Fabiny

*Matching Gifts

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019
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Victor Falkner

Ron & Bobbi Farley

Michele Farrell

Jim Fey
     Student Transit

Michael & Sue Finn

Pat & Patricia Finnessy

Michael & Sue Finn

John & Vicki Fischer

Janice Flynn

Mirch & Lori Flynn

Ken & Karen Forden

Margaret Fose

Reidar & Kathleen Gabrielson

Robert & Anne Ganka

Ann Garvey

Mary Garvey-Verrill

Jeff & Karen Geissler

John Geroux

Roger & Jeanne Giellis

Mark Gilbertson

Greg & Holly Gillett

Steve & Kim Gillett

Edith Glomski

George & Dereane Gobler

Brian Goldbeck

Mark Golden

Christina M. Gonzaga

Mary Graham Reilly

Marianna Greenlee

Robert Grzyb

Maridean Hagens

Jack & Patricia Hagman

Kenneth & Mary Haines

Peter & Karen Hanzel

Jimmie & Barbara Harper

Bill Haugen

Stephen & Mary Haugen

Bruce & Deb Health

Joseph & Gladys Heil

Mark & Susan Heinlein

Robert & Kathleen Hevey

Edward & Jeanie Hogenson

Kimberly Hong

Andrew Horejsi

Gary & Georgine Hughes

Theodore & Darlene Joas

Donald & Deborah Johnson

Kenneth & Cynthia Johnson

Roger & Andrea Johnson

Bruce & Luanne Kaatz

Ed & Mary Kassing

James & Priscilla Kauffman

Richard & Audrey Keehn

Rev. Msgr. James Kelly

Joseph & Tari Kennedy

Jon & Cindy Klink

Joshua Koehn
     *US Bank Matching Gifts

Ray & Christine Kondrasuk 

Pam Kowitz

Fr. Tom Krieg

Patricia Kocian Kuslich

Patrick & Vicki LaVelle

Denise Lahner

Jill Lehmann

Ann Leland

George Leser
     *Bank of America Matching Gifts

Darell & Renee Liming

Susan Loeffler

Howard & Mary Ludwigson

Richard & Brandy Ludwikoski

Dave & Jeanine Maenner

James & Susan Maenner

Greg & Bev Martin

Timothy & Janet McCann

*Matching Gifts

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019
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Jon & Joan McCarthy

Betty McInnis

Kenneth McInnis

William & Rita McSorley

Dawn Menard

David Meyer

Barbara Michels

Louis & Barbara Miller

Mike & Cheri Miller

Mark & Mary Miller

Mitch & Brittany Miller

Mark & Mary Miller

Myllin & Joan Misura

Dr. Jon Moen & Stacey Nesbit-Moen

Thomas & Monica Moriarty

Alan & Cindy Moss

John & Sharyn Moss

John & Melonie Mulligan

Timothy & Mary Myers

Mark & Janet Nelson

Seyver Nohre

Zachary Nohre

Phillip & Hang Noland

Ellen O’Connell

Rick & Carol Olson

Dr. Jose & Zaida Ortiz

Dale & Edith Palecek

William Parker

James Parris

Kevin & Barbara Pavelski

Ed Pieterick

James Pieterick

James Pink

James Pulkrabek

Kevin & Marie Pulkrabek

Margaret Racanelli

Kurt & Ann Radant

Patricia & Mike Randolph

Russell & Judy Ratsch

Mary Reilly

Tony & Ann Reinders

Janine Richgels

Janeway Riley

Randy & Mandi Risler
     Nine Pillars Wealth Management LLC

John & Joanne Rohrscheib

James & Jennifer Rooney

Mary Rosolack

Louis Rottier

Don & Paula Rust

Ed Rygiel

Mary Rygiel

James & Molly Sackett

John & Kristine Sackett

Emily Scheff

Joanne Scheffler

Jeffrey Shepich & Chau Nguyen

Mary Schmitz

Daniel & Gail Schulner

Jack & Shelly Schulte 

James & Deb Schultz

Dean & Jolene Schwartz

Stan & Joanna Setla 
 *Mayo Clinic Health System 
   Matching Gifts

Dr. Michael & Lorna Shea

Jean Skoug

Ginger Slota

David & Linda Smiskey

Terrance & Jillian Smith

Donald & Betty Sobotta

Theresa Spletstoser

Stephen Steinmetz

Wally Swoboda

Mrs. Robert Teske

Dave & Barb Teslaw

Jim & Mary Theisen

Erin Thorson

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

*Matching Gifts
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17

Charles & Rebecca Thurner

Tom & Barb Tinker

Jim & Mary Theisen

Charles & Rebecca Thurner

Jerome & Lois Tollefson

Ted & Mary Beth Tornehl

Dr. Steven & Nina Toutant

Mary Traxler
 In Memory of Everette Traxler

Terry Uhrich

Ray & Cindy Van Eperen

Jack & Vivian Vaudreuil

Jack Wahl
 Assist 2 Sell

Eleanor Walter

Dr. William & La Vonne Walter

Michael & Coleen Wanek

Johanna Warloski

Steven Werner

Robert & Paula Westberg

John & Carole Whitwam

David & Susan Whooley

Neil & Julie Williams

George & Vicki Wilson

Thomas Wittig

Robert & Mary Woodford

Richard Ziemann

Larry Zorn

Laurie Zukaitis
     In Memory of Bobby Williams

Friends of 
Regis Society
$50-$99
Stephen & Esther Alf

Timothy & Julia Allen

Daniel & Lynn Anderson

Frand Anderson

Tom & Judi Anibas

Ann Ashbaugh

Michael & Violet Ashbaugh

Jerry Baader

Emma Barnett

Janet Bauer

Leonard Becker

Darrell & Nancy Berg

Richard & Mary Berschback

James & Elizabeth Beversdorf

Vaugh Blaeser

Sidney & Patricia Bouschor

Peter Braun

Emily Brower

Linda Bush

Eugene & Jeanette Cesafsky

Albert Caron

Carolyn Charais

Albert Caron

Charter Bank

Robert Chenier

Michael & Sarah Chinander

Terry & Jean Christenson

Mary Coleman

Jack & Linda Corey

Dennis & Carol Djock

Dennis Eberhardt

James Ellingson

Scott & Marlo Erickson

Steven & Mary Erlandson

Kathryn Fandel

Patrick & Patricia Finnessy

Betsy Fisher

Jim & Jeanne Gottfredsen

Daniel & Barbara Haag

Betty Halama

Du Wayne & Judy Hatzinger

Dennis & Mary Hayden

John Hegenbart
 Upland Distributing CO

Sharon Heilman

Linda Hoff

Glenn & Joan Horejsi

Daniel & Patricia Jahn

Tom & Sue Johnson

Jack & Sally Kaiser

Dale & Stephanie Karlstad

Mary Kirby

Richard Klimek

Charles Kopca

Joanne Krause

Scott & Kathy Krieger

John Lancour

Michael & Vicki Lange

Daniel & Lori Lavalle

Eric Lee & Janell Borchardt

James & Joan Lessard

Gordon & Jeanine Lockie

Elizabeth Maloney

Donald & Patricia Marjala

Kay & Albert Martin

Richard & Kathleen Matter

Catherine McCann

Kenneth McInnis 

Bradley Meer

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

*Matching Gifts
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John & Margo Mettler

Bob Miller & Mary Budik-Miller

James Miller & Roselyn Mertes Miller

Bernard & Jane Mulheron

Donovan & Anne Myers

Tony & Sheri Myher

Voldemars & Linda Narins

Mary Pederson

Charles & Jennifer Peters

Jeffrey & Josephine Pierce

Karen Preston

Kathy Pope

Michael & Virginia Price

Kathy Pope

Patrick & Susan Quinn

Alan & Julie Rauch

Jaci Ristau

Sam & Laura Rubenzer

Myrtle Runningen

PJ & Barbara Schaefer

Theresa Schafter 
 *United Health Group 
  Matching Gifts

Julius & Mary Schmaltz

Darrin & Julie Schober

Timothy & Linda Schultz

Marjorie Schultz

Thomas & Joan Schwartz

Roger & Janet Shilts

Jill Sizer

Agnes Smieja-Larson

Tom & Nancy Smith

Judy St. Arnault

Lynn Thompo 

Tom & Barb Tinker

James & Leanne Tunender

Jacob Vitek

Carol Way

Gerald & Marylane Whalen

Thomas & Carol Wittig

Duane Woods

Kathleen Woods

John & Brenda Young

David Redmond 
 Multiplan, Inc 

Rambler Society
$10-$49
John & Lori Baltes

Wayne Benike 
 & Susan Gladen-Benike

Peter Biermeier

Cheryl Bluske

Sr. Diane Boehm

Harry Boehm

Ronald & Pat Bruett

Ron Buckli

James Campbell

Michael & Helene Carroll

James Campbell

Westgate Sportsmans Club

Eugene Allen & Jeanette Cesafsky

Chris & Mary Chatham

Phillip & Margaret Connell

*Matching Gifts

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019
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Pat & Jane Culbert

Richard Cusick & Judith Pagel

Matt & Amber Danielson

John & Flo Derouin

Mary Ann Drace

Marie Ellingson

Mary Erikson

James & Lynn Fering

Kenneth & Stephanie Finn

Richard & Joan Gartzke

Dennis & Kari Gilroy

James & Marilyn Goldammer

Nancy Hagg

Rose Hagmann

Kurt & Judy Hearth

Mark Helminiak

Immaculate Conception Parish

Dewey & Carolyn Isham

Willard & Patricia Jochimsen

Violet Jones

Richard & Nancy Kaner

Christopher Karnes

Kenneth & Mary Kaufhold

Jodie Koger

Evelyn Kops

Douglas & Dr. Patricia Kress

Katie Kyndely

Dr. Lucas Lamadrid

Terry & Valerie Lorenz

Ruth Michalak

William & Arlene Ottinger

Katrina Patterson

Paul & Alison Peterson

Paul & Kathleen Petit

Michael J. Pettit

William & Susan Phillips

David & Sandy Pieterick

Dean Papadopoulos & Lisa Covelli

Roger & Darlene Regez

Thomas & Elaine Reynen

Michael & Louise Roach

Richard & Vonda Rocklin

John Rohland & Lan Pham Vu

Carol Ryan

Aloysius & Germaine Scheuermann

Rosella Schulner

Joseph & Mary Schwebach

John & Christine Siebenshuh

Robert Sinz

Mike & Julie Smith

Mark Stone & Mary Bodoh-Stone

Margaret Thorsen

Christopher Usher 
 & Lauri Lumm-Usher

Mark & Sandra Walter

George Wanserski

Jeff & Lauren Weaver

Pam Weaver 
 *United Health Group Matching Gifts

Ann Webb

James & Sharon Whitney

Mary Wilting

Mitchell Witt

*Matching Gifts *Matching Gifts

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

Annual Giving Honor Roll
Regis Fund | July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019

Thank you to those who have 
already contributed to the 
2019-20 annual Regis Fund and 
Tuition Partnership Program. 
If you have not made your gift 
yet, please consider doing so to 
support our current students at 
Regis Catholic Schools.

How great it would be to have an 
additional 150 new donors on this 
list when it is printed again in the 
fall of 2020!
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2019-20 Regis Fund
10 Reasons to Give

1.  The annual Regis Fund is the largest  source of charitable  
 and unrestricted income for Regis Catholic Schools.

2.  The average student/faculty ratio is 18 students per 
 faculty member.

3.  Every gift matters…regardless of the amount! During last  
 year’s annual Regis Fund, the reason some gave for not  
 giving was, “My gift would be too small to make a 
 difference.” This simply is not true! All gifts are important  
 and valued.

4.  The annual Regis Fund helps bridge the difference 
 between tuition charged and the actual cost to educate  
 each student.

5.  Regis Catholic Schools would not be the same today  
 without the support of its donors. When everyone takes  
 special pride in what Regis Catholic Schools offers,   
 we all help in continuing its mission.

6.  The smallest and largest gifts of the annual Regis Fund 
 last year were $10 and $20,000 respectively. Remember,  
 no gift is too large or too small!

7.  Graduates from the Regis High School Class of 2019 were  
 accepted to 23 different colleges and universities.

8.  A “matching gift” is a contribution from your company or  
 your spouse’s company that doubles the amount of your  
 gift. Please consider this great way of giving.

9.  The 2019 tax year ends December 31. Take advantage of  
 this chance to donate now before that deadline!

10. Regis is tradition. Our alumni, parents, past parents   
 of alumni, and friends continue to support Regis Catholic  
 Schools because the education they or their family 
 members received changed their lives. We appreciate 
 the support of those who wish to continue the mission 
 St. Patrick’s began in 1932. We appreciate those who 
 understand without monetary support, Catholic schools  
 may become a thing of the past.

F U N D
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       Thank you for your gift!  

    Our schools depend on 

   your generosity.

To make your donation to the 2019-20 

annual Regis Fund, please complete and 

return the enclosed envelope or visit 

www.RegisCatholicSchoolsFoundation.com 

and click DONATE NOW.
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2019 Non Sibi Awards Dinner & 
Regis Catholic Night of Recognition

On October 5, the Regis Catholic Schools Foundation hosted its 33rd annual Non Sibi Awards 
Dinner & Regis Catholic Schools Night of Recognition. This event honors and celebrates the people 
who help make Regis Catholic Schools great. We recognized our Honored Educators, our Honored 

Volunteers, our Regis High School Athletic Hall of Fame inductees, our Distinguished Alumni, 
and our Non Sibi Award recipients. Thank you for a wonderful evening!

2019 Honored Volunteer Award
Regis High School Booster Club Officers

Julie Matson, Jim Gobler, 
Tom Behling & Scott Alexander

2019 Distinguished Alumni Award
Laurie Zukaitis ‘75

2019 Non Sibi Award
Tim & Maura Nash
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Teresa Gonzaga ‘00

Thank you to our student volunteers!

2019 Regis High School
 Athletic Hall of Fame Inductees

Rich Bourget ‘82

Zukaitis Family Tim & Maura Nash Family

1982 Basketball Team

Shannon McCombs Tanzer ‘92 Eli Sheets ‘01
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AUCTION
The 27th annual Regis Catholic Schools 
Auction was held on Saturday, November 2 
at The Florian Gardens in Eau Claire. Thanks 
to the generosity of our friends and supporters, 
this year’s event helped raise $149,200.

Of that total, $96,850 will support our 
St. Benedict Tuition Assistance Scholarship 
program, which helps make a Regis Catholic 
Schools education affordable for all families. 
In addition, our Fund-a-Need helped raise 
$52,350. That money will be used to replace 
the computers in our three elementary 
school computer labs and to help support 
the Regis Catholic Schools Leadership 
Community Professional Development Program, 
which gives our teachers a chance to further 
their education.

2019
REGIS CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 



The Rambler Report  Fall 2019 23

Marshfield Clinic Health System

Medical X-Ray Consultants 
(Jim & Linda Geraghty)

OakLeaf Surgical Hospital 

Merchants Bank

Bronze Sponsors
Plank Enterprises

Royal Credit Union

Kiwainis Club of EC Early Risers

Nordson Extrusion Dies Industries, LLC

Chippewa Valley Eye Clinic

GreenSponsors

WEAU 13 News
Avalon Floral

The Post House
Riley Pictures Life Photography

Angell Mirror

In-Kind Sponsors

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!

Platinum Sponsors

Silver Sponsors

Gas for a Year Raffle Sponsor

Bar Sponsor

Wine Pull Sponsor
JIM KRIMPELBEIN

Entertainment Sponsor

Auctioneer Sponsor

Online Bidding Sponsor

Food Sponsors

The Toutant Family 
Mike ‘99 & Gina ‘01

Katie ‘28, Christian ‘30 & Jason ‘33 

The Berschback Family 
Dr. John & Nicole

John ‘22, William ‘29 & Taylor ‘31 

The Ridenour Family 
Rob ‘97 & Amber ‘97

Alexis ‘23, Maya ‘26, Rachel ‘28 & Matthew ‘31

The Murphy Family 
Shaughnessy ‘02 & Katie

Jack ‘32 & Charlie ‘34

The Caporusso Family 
Drs. Eric & Annette

Ridgley ‘22 & Holden ‘25 

Dr. Troy Berg
and

Family

The Crow Family 
Dr. Austin & Jessie

Kellen ‘28, Elizabeth ‘30 & Cambell ‘36 
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Todd & Tammie Hehli

Michael Murphy

Jill & Peter Hoeft

Ed & Cindy Hofacker

Andrew Lockie & Melissa 

Baird-Lockie

Jim & Linda Geraghty

Dawn Benning

Tim & Maura Nash

Robb & Traci Majeski

Bill & Leslie Spangler

Eric & Annette Caporusso

John & Nicole Berschback

Jeff Kassing

Shaughnessy & Katie Murphy

Bob & Beth Salonek

Jeffrey & Lisa Henson

Bob & Deborah Ridenour

J. Clinton & Katherine Merrick

Ken & Karen Forden

Jon & Jody Metz

Jim & Tara Anthony

Jeanne & Paul Szepieniec

Richard & Joann Statz

Rich & Brandy Ludwikoski

Kate & Jesse Gillett

Ryan & Janelle Buesser

Kristi & James Krimpelbein

Bill & Vicki Hawn

Bob & Cindi Weisenberger

Steven & Ann Kassing

Ben & Courtney Kanz

Scott Alexander

Kathleen Kovell

Mark & Sandy Gobler

Joseph & Mary Joy Borton

Scott & Marlo Erickson

Spencer & Sarah Lewis

Shawn Seyer

Paul & Genavieve Mirr

Tom & Mary Behling

Steven & Andrea Hofacker

Josh & Heidi Boxx

Chris & Becky Seelen

Bill & Julie Eklund

PJ & Barb Schaefer

Sharon Crane

Howard Ludwigson & 
Mary Spies-Ludwigson

Paul Pedersen

Connor Miller

Mark & Sue McFarlane

Scott Hunt

Mark Golden

Gary & Georgine Hughes

Laura Laehn

Michael Beckfield

Bill & Mary Uelmen

Astreia Bauer

Fr. Daniel Sedlacek

Aaron & Michele Seeman

Bob & Colleen Gallaher

Joe & Mary Lonsdale

Andrew & Karen Bowman

Adam & Carisa Smiskey

Marilyn Bergmann

Tim & Angie Whiteside

Brad & Krystal Hudson

William & Mary Ann Pozarski

Ted & Denise Knutson

Emilio & Blythe Rinaldi

Gerald & Bonnie ’58 Olson

Larry & Mary Gregory

Bill & Jackie Candell

Jean Baglien Wolff

Scott & Renee Cassidy

Amanda White

Lynn & Jeff Schultz

Troy Dube

Roberta Christensen

Tom & Julie Matson

Larry & Carol Doyle

John A. & Julie Folstad

Jeff & Sue Ellen Kowieski

Matt & Bridgit Chilson

Kyle & Mariah Seyer

Jim Gobler

Andy & Melissa Madson

Kristen Hofacker

Bob & Deborah Ridenour

Mary & Mary Miller

Ellen Killian

Fr. John Schultz

Thank you
to the following generous donors for their support of this year’s

Fund-a-Need at the 2019 Regis Catholic Schools Auction! You helped 

raise $52,350 in support of our students and our teachers!
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It was an evening of fun, 
expression of community, 

and a commitment 
to the future of 

Regis Catholic Schools!
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Volleyball
The Lady Ramblers had a successful season, winning
the regional championship and finishing 23-11 overall.

Bria Thalacker received All-Conference First Team 
honors, Elle Matson received All-Conference Second 

Team honors, and Makenna Rohrscheib 
received All-Conference Honorable 
Mentions honors.

Football
The 2019 Regis Football team finished its regular 
season as Cloverbelt Conference champions with a 
9-0 record. The team went on to win an additional four 
playoff games (13-0 record) and as of the printing of 
this issue of The Rambler Report, has advanced to the 
Division 6 WIAA State Tournament at UW-Madison’s 
Camp Randall Stadium.

The Ramblers consistently utilized a team approach 
on offense and defense with significant contributions

Fall Sports Report 

by many players as the team has outscored its 
opponents by a 43-7 average throughout the 
season thus far. Eleven seniors will play their last 
game at Camp Randall, the same location where 
they ended their freshman season as state 
champions. A huge thank you to all of the 
players, coaches, team assistants, trainers, and 
parents for their commitment and dedication to 
Regis Football. Go Ramblers!
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• Up-to-Date 

   Athletic Schedules

• Scoreboard

• Athletic News 
   + Highlights

• Photo Galleries

• Easy Access to 

   Activity Registration

               …and more!

Girls Tennis 
The Regis Girls Tennis Team had a 
fantastic season that ended at the WIAA 
State Tournament in Madison. The team 
compiled an 18-13 recordwhile competing 
in some of the most challenging 
tournaments in the state.

The team sent singles player Caroline 
Kowieski to the WIAA Individual State 
Tournament, where she lost in the second 
round. The doubles team of Elena Bourget 
and Evie Shepich placed 6th in the WIAA 
Doubles State Tournament. The team lost 
1-6 to eventual state champion Catholic 
Memorial. The team will return seven 
starters and is looking forward to next 
season, sending special thanks to seniors 
Elena Bourget, Caroline Kowieski, and 
Marianna Kern.

Check out our online home for 
the Regis Ramblers!

www.regiscatholic.rschoolteams.com
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Girls Golf
The Regis-Altoona Girls Golf team placed second 
in the league to state qualifier Osseo-Fairchild/Fall 
Creek and finished tied for sixth out of ten teams 
in the WIAA Division 1 Regional in Superior. 

Freshman Elli Anderson qualified for the sectional 
meet at Stevens Point. The team will miss the 
leadership of seniors Emma Knoblach and Quinn 
Petersilka.

Cross Country
The Regis Boys and Girls Cross Country teams had a 
successful season in 2019!

The Boys team was ranked in state through most of 
the season, placing 2nd in the Conference Meet and 
4th in the WIAA Sectional Meet. The team, made up 
mostly of nine seniors, was Regis’ best since 2012.  
Andrew Schlitz, a four-year letter winner, place 49th 
as an individual at the WIAA State Meet.

The Girls team increased its number to nine and was 
the best since 2015. The Ramblers finished 5th in the 
Conference Meet and 8th in the Sectional Meet. The 
team was lead by two sophomores, Alison Haag and 
Eydie Myers.

Head Coach John Snyder is retiring from coaching 
after 36 years and he received excellent help from 
assistant coaches Tracy Yengo, Rachel Haviland, and 
Sydney Alexander.

Fall Sports Report 
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Congratulations 
to the 2019 raffle 

ticket winners!

Rick Jackson

Steve Gutsch & Kris Miller

Jim Bauer, Regina Mauer 
& Flo Derouin

1st Prize ($1,000)  

2nd Prize ($250)  

3rd Prize ($100) 

Picnicin the park
The Regis High School Booster Club would like to thank all the Rambler families, alumni, and 
friends who attended the 36th annual Picnic in the Park! A special thank you to Ray’s Place and 
Park Ridge Distributing for their longtime support of this great event and to Mark McFarlane for 
the music and entertainment.
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  Tim Russell ‘57 and his wife, Connie, celebrated  
 their 60th wedding anniversary on October 10.

Tom Pettit ‘60 
and his wife and 
celebrated their 53rd 
wedding anniversary 
on October 1. They
recently got to 
visit with the newest 
addition to the family, 
great great nephew 
Frank!

Brian Goldbeck ’70 

called on U.S. 

Ambassador Klecheski 

during a July Mongolia 

visit, met with Foreign 

Minister Tsogtbaatar, 

and gave a 

presentation 

entitled “President 

Bush’s 2005 Mongolia 

Visit: A Bilateral 

Relations Milestone” 

(https://youtu.be/px6ofJwFaq8) at the American 

Center of Mongolian Studies. Brian served in 

Ulaanbaatar as the deputy ambassador 2005-08.

Steven Wise ‘70 has retired after 
working 40 years in the shipyards in San 
Diego, California. He has moved to Mount 

Vernon, Washington to be closer to 
family and is enjoying new life living in 

a 55+ retirement community!

Dr. Frances Ihle ‘80 is an associate professor of literacy 
and special education at The College of Saint Rose 
in Albany, New York. She is currently helping to lead 
Project THRIVE (Targeting Healthy Resiliency in Vested 
Eductors), a five-year grant-based initiative to train 
educators to address issues of diversity and mental 
health among school-age children with disabilities.

Nell Gelhaus ‘98, 
her wife Kelsey, and 
son Leif welcomed 
Leif’s new baby 
brother, Soren 
Thomas Gelhaus, 
on June 28, 2019. 

Alumni Report 

The St. Patrick’s High 
School Class of 1951 
recently gathered together 
for a fun reunion. Attendees 
enjoyed getting a chance 
to catch up!

Congratulations!
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Alumni Report Alumni Report 

Three generations of 
Ramblers gathered at the 
Homecoming game on 
September 28 to capture this 
great photo. Included are John 
Wahl ‘58, John “Jack” Wahl ‘83, 
and Brooks Wahl ‘20.

A Regis
Tradition

Lorren Postl ‘18 is a new 
member of the NET 
Ministries team, which 
leads Catholic retreats 
at middle and high schools 
across the country. 
Lorren is currently 
studying at the University 
of Mary.

Matt Talley ‘18 is in his second year as a member of the Blugold Marching 
Band! In January, he will join the band on a trip to Australia and New 
Zealand to play at the Sydney Opera House and on a cruise ship. Matt is 
currently also a member of the UW-Eau Claire jazz band and has played
 in the orchestra and wind symphony.

 Steven Hofacker ‘11 and Andrea (DeMars) Hofacker ‘11 were married on September 7, 2019. 

 Congratulations!



The Rambler Report  Fall 201932

ALUMNI
Janet (O’Mara) Figlmiller ’51 (St. Patrick’s)

Clayton W. Wickham ‘57 

Jean (Sykes) Burks ‘61 

Joan Brockbank (Johnson) Mooney ‘61

Don Maenner ‘61

Jeanne Adler ‘62

Michael Lauer ‘69

Charles Kaiser ‘71

FRIENDS OF REGIS

Delores “Dolly” Bauer

John Krezowski

Joan Schmid

Elmer Steinmetz

Patricia Urmann

Thank you to the families who named 
the Regis Catholic Schools Foundation 

for their memorial gifts.

Eternal rest, grant unto him/her, 

O Lord, and let perpetual light 

shine upon him/her. 

May the souls of the 

faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God,

 rest in peace. Amen.

IN MEMORIUM
Reunions
Class of 1945 (St. Patrick’s) | 75th Reunion
Save the dates! July 26, 27 & 28, 2020

Details to follow, but the gathering will include dinner, 
Mass, and a tour of St. Patrick’s School.

For questions, please contact Mary Lou Tomashek at 
(715) 835-9506 or Mary Ann Culbert Gleason at 
mgleason15@tampabay.rr.com.

(Friends from the class of 1946 are welcome to join!)

Regis High School Alumni Association       
                   
We are excited to announce the formation of the new 
Regis High School Alumni Association. This endeavor 
is in the beginning stages and we need your help!

We would like to recruit official representatives from 
each graduating class in an effort to help you reconnect 
and stay connected with friends, classmates, and their 
families through fun events, social gatherings, volunteer 
opportunities, and more. A member of the Regis High 
School Alumni Association will reach out to our alumni 
soon.

Please watch for more information and announcements 
from the Regis High School Alumni Association 
regarding alumni news and system events, including 
Homecoming, the Regis Catholic Schools Auction, the 
Non Sibi Awards Dinner & Regis Catholic Schools Night 
of Recognition, and the ScRambler Golf Outing. We 
also plan to schedule official alumni gathering, including 
happy hours, lunches, and more!

If you would like to get involved and be a representative 
for your graduating class, please contact 
Robyn Brenner at 
rbrenner@RegisCatholicSchools.com and/or 
(715) 830-2271 ext. 1016 or  
Mark Golden ‘83 at 
(715) 829-0429.

Alumni Report 
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Alumni Report WRISA Accreditation Update 

In November, Regis Catholic Schools hosted the WRISA (Wisconsin Religious and Independent Schools 
Association) accreditation state visit. Two years ago, we formed committees from each of our five 
schools to collect evidence for the required standards. The visiting team members from the Dioceses 
of La Crosse and Superior were impressed with our evidences and agreed we are a strong system with 
numerous accolades.

The final report and ratings will be sent to us in two months. We wish to share some of their 
comments over the final days of their visit. 

 • Staff development is strong and well planned

 • Curriculum mapping is ongoing and productive

 • Catholic identity is strong in all schools with prayers, religious displays, and 
  service projects

 • Excellent displays in the hallways of student work and Catholic identity

 • The elementary schools are fortunate to have priests visit the classrooms

 • The Regis Chaplain is involved and respected

 • Our Education Commission is strong and supportive

 • Administrators are all vested and have good relations with staff

 • Elementary schools recite the Mission Statement often

 • Our Mission Statement is published in numerous places and everyone knows Our 
  Core Values

 • Interviews with parents were very positive and supportive

 • We are extremely lucky to have guidance counselors at all schools to assist 
  our students

 • Pupil Service Coordinator, Curriculum Coordinator, and Communications Director 
  important members of team; help make schools successful with their efforts

 • Five-year plan for building improvements in place, helping us to understand 
  our needs

 • Our Regis Catholic Schools Foundation is strong and supports our staff

 • The students and staff were very helpful and welcoming

 • The evidence collected in the binders was numerous and well organized

 • Our Dean (Fr. Derek Sakowski) and President (Mark Gobler) are involved and visible

We thank our Regis Catholic Schools accreditation team members for all their efforts in making 
our accreditation a success. Their collection of work made this process an important achievement 
for our system.

Renee Cassidy
Regis Accreditation Chairperson
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Sunday, January 26, 2020
12 p.m. | Immaculate Conception Elementary School 
Gym Floor Dedication + Tours

Mr. Tony Olson spent 37 years teaching physical 
education at the school and we are excited to honor his 
enduring support of Catholic education by dedicating the 
gym floor in his name!

Following the dedication, we invite school alumni, retired teachers, and 
parishioners to enjoy tours of the school. See what has changed after all 
these years!

We invite you to visit to 
enjoy various activities for 
alumni, retired teachers, 
and parishioners.

Jubilee this year! 

Immaculate Conception Parish 
   is celebrating its

75th75th
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Making your list and checking it twice? We 
have gift cards available for a number of 
popular retailers through the Regis Catholic 
Schools Scrip program!

SCRIP SALE HOURS
Monday-Friday: 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.
CLOSED SATURDAY & SUNDAY

Payment Types Accepted
• Cash • Check
Shop online at www.ShopWithScrip.com.

Scrip makes the perfect 
Christmas gift!



2728 Mall Drive, Ste 200 
Eau Claire, WI 54701 
(715) 830-2273
www.RegisCatholicSchools.com

Veterans Day Ceremony at Regis High School
It was an honor and a privilege to host the annual Eau Claire 
Patriotic Council Veterans Day Program on the Regis campus on 
November 11. May God bless our veterans.

 Regis High School - Regis Middle School  
Immaculate Conception Elementary School - St. James Elementary School 

St. Mary’s Elementary School
Regis Child Development Center - Genesis Child Development Center

#RegisPride
#GoRamblers


